
August 10, 2011 

 

Dear Families, 

We are excited to have Lifetouch Photography take portraits of your child on Tuesday, 
August 23 from 7 a.m.-3 p.m. This is the same day as our School Orientation where you 
can pick up schedules, pay for lunch, order yearbooks, purchase assignment books, etc.     

Parents may order their child’s Lifetouch school portraits online prior to registration using 
their credit or debit card. Go to mylifetouch.com and enter this picture day ID: 
ND011270Y0. If you wish to pay with a check, order forms will be available at the school on 
picture day. Ordering portraits online prior to picture day provides you the best value as it 
allows you to customize your portrait package with a different background for each portrait 
sheet at no extra charge. 

Your child’s portrait is something that both of you will cherish for years to come so I 
encourage you to dress your child appropriately and remind them to bring their best 
expression.   

If you would like to learn more about the portrait program that Lifetouch is offering, please 
visit www.schoolportraits.lifetouch.com/students. 

Also, please note the dates for Back-to-School Nights: 

Grade 6 – Tuesday, August 30: 6-7:30 p.m. (Principal welcome in cafeteria at 6 p.m.)  

Grade 7 – Thursday, Sept. 1: 6:30-7:30 p.m. (teacher meeting in gym/house visit)  

Grade 8 – Thursday, Sept. 1: 7:30-8:30 p.m. (teacher meeting in gym/house visit)  

Sincerely,  

Lori Lockhart, Principal  
Horizon Middle School	
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